

- 1. Good Morning it is Monday, September 15th. Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.
- 2. Attention DCTC students all outgoing **DCTC buses will be departing 10 mins earlier** due to construction delays.
- 3. **SAT Prep Assessment September 17**: Students should check their email for important information about the assessment. They should also **log into the Progress Learning** website beforehand to test their Clever login and ensure it's working before the morning of the test.
- 4. **Senior Class Meeting September 17:** All seniors should **report to the Auditorium** for a class meeting.
- 5. Attention seniors! Homecoming shirts will be on sale Monday through Friday of next week. Place your orders in the cafeteria during both lunches or see Dr. Guzzardo in G105. Shirts are \$15, CASH ONLY this year!
- 6. If you've already completed the parking pass form, please stop by the office and see Mrs. Hickey to pick up your permit. If you haven't filled it out yet and you're driving to school, you'll need to complete the form and pay for your 2025–2026 parking permit to be allowed to park on campus.
- 7. Reminder: If you see a parking spot that is painted, and you didn't paint it then please park somewhere else.
- 8. Happy Birthday to Nicholas Joly-Naso, Matthew Wilson, Zachary Wilson, Jack Duke, Andrew Lakatosh, Jacob Rife and Anika Verma
- 9. Here's today's real-life scroll-stopper:

You can't always fix someone's struggles, but you can walk beside them.

South African bishop and theologian Desmond Tutu once said "Do your little bit of good where you are; it's those little bits of good put together that overwhelm the world."

Today's challenge: Check in with a classmate who seems quiet today.

And that, RED DEVILS, was your *Daily Dose of Empathy*—let's be RELENTLESS TOGETHER today!

